From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 25 April 2021 06:56

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: 204533 - Planning application comment was submitted

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application P204533/F by 'Patricia Ronan'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the application

Comment:

No objection to improving the housing as long as best effort put into long
sustainability, better than current building regs require. However, the trees
should not be removed. These are valuable for carbon sequestration and
health, wildlife. There is no justification for building to accommodate 2 car
parking spaces per house. Emphasis must be on enabling cycling, walking
and public transport. We are in a Climate Emergency. This situation must
guide all decisions.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Patricia
Last name: Ronan

Postcode: HR4 7PP
Address: Heathfield
Breinton

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Keep the trees, put in bike stands and shelters, and safe separate cycle
networks, only 1 car parking space or less per house, maximum sustainable
building infrastructure such as solar, triple glazing, water saving tanks,
insulation, underground heat pumps, etc.

Link Id:
https:/www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning ap
plication search/details?id=204533

Form reference: 751007



